HCAAC consider this enclave to have been developed as far as it was proper to do so. Any extension is to be
considered overdevelopment, also taking up precious open space at ground level.
Esi Cakmakcioglu; Mark Nevard; David Sumray; Andrew Dutton-Parrish;John Weston; John Malet-Bates.

Regards,

John Malet-Bates RIBA
For Hampstead CAAC

4 Ferncroft Avenue, apt. 6,
London, NW3 7PH




